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TO . Chief Education Supervisors, SGOD

Education Program Supervisor, SGOD
Public School District Supervisor, San Jose South
All Others Concerned

FROM : LYNN G. MENDOZA
Asst. Schools Division Superintendentgx
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

By Authority of the OIC, SDS:

RODEL §.
Chief Eqducation Supervisor

Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Asst. Schools Division Superintendent

NAYE

SUBJECT: PROVISION OF TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE ON THE i
IMPLEMENTATION OF INDUCTION PROGRAM FOR
BEGINNING TEACHERS (IPBT) AT SAN JOSE SOUTH DISTRICT |

DATE : May 30, 2022

Relative to the letter from the Office of the Public School District Supervisor of
San Jose South District, seeking technical assistance on the implementation of the
Induction Program for Beginning Teachers (IPBT) on June 3, 2022 at Caminawit
Central School, this Office requests MS. MARILOU D. PANDINO, Senior Education
Program Specialist (SEPS) and MR. LEONARD P. RAMOS, Education Program
Specialist (EPS) II to reorient and provide the necessary assistance to the concerned
personnel.

Food and accommodation, travel, and incidental expenses to be incurred by
SDO personnel shall be charged to MOOE or local fund subject to the usual
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For information and compliance.

Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Division of Occidental Mindoro
SAN JOSE SOUTH DISTRICT

Office of the Public Schools District Supervisor
30 May 2022

LYNN G. MENDOZA

OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Occidental Mindoro
Mamburao

Thru:  ANICETO N. PAROJINOG
Chief, SGOD

Madam:
Good day.

In connection with the Induction Program for Beginning Teachers (IPBT) where our
newly hired teachers are currently undertaking, may we invite Ma'am Marilou D. Pandino,
Senior Education Program Specialist, and Sir Leonard P. Ramos, Education Program
Specialist, to reorient and provide technical assistance to the mentees, mentors and school
heads on June 3, 2022 at Caminawit Central School.

Despite our virtual attendance to the orientation conducted in the past few months, we
were not able to grasp all the information due to the intermittent internet signal and the frequent
loss of power. These reorientation and technical assistance will make our newly hired teachers
maore adept with their functions, duties and responsibilities as learning providers.

I am looking forward on your positive action in this regard. Thank you and more power.

Very truly yours,

MAN Fi
PADILLA
District Supervisor




